
March 13, 2016 

 

 

NEW MEMBER 

We would like to say a big WELCOME TO THE FAMILY  

to our new church member Lauren Cherry . If you 

would like to be a member of the Lakeside Church of 

God family contact Pastor Smith. 

PASTOR’S PRAYER PARTNERS 

Pastor’s Prayer Partner's Team of six meet every Monday  

evening at 7 PM. If you have a prayer request there are prayer 

request cards located on the desk in the foyer and a box to 

drop them in.  Please fill in all spaces on the card: your name, 

date, name of person you are requesting prayer of, and reason 

of person you are requesting prayer for. These requests are 

prayed for daily. See Bill or Jo Abbott if you have any questions. 

WELCOME 

Thank you for coming today! We are  

delighted that you are here. It is our hope that 

you experience the love of Christ this morning 

and His presence during our worship. 

CHOIR PRACTICE 

Choir practice today at 4:30 PM. 

See Cindy Willeford if you have  

any questions. 

IRON SHARPENERS/CROSSROADS GALS 

The Iron Sharpeners will be gathering at the church 

on Thursday, March 17, at 7 PM for a time of 

Bible Study and fellowship. 

The Crossroads Gals will be meeting at the 

church during this time as well, for their  

Bible Study and fellowship. Contact David or 

Elaine Walker if you have any questions. 

COME TO THE CROSS 

In the weeks leading up to 

Easter, place on the cross in 

the sanctuary the name of those 

you are praying for to  

receive salvation. 

EASTER EGG HUNT & MEAL 

We are still collecting plastic Easter eggs, individually 

wrapped candy and Easter give-a-ways for our  

annual Children’s Church Easter Egg Hunt and Meal that 

will be held on Saturday, March 26th. It starts at 11:00 AM 

in the gym with the family meal, give-a-ways 

and then the Egg Hunt at 12:00 Noon. You 

may leave your donated items in one of the 

Easter baskets in the foyer. Your  

donations are greatly appreciated. If you have any 

questions please contact Danna or Gary Edwards 

W
ho  W
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TRAILBLAZERS 

The Senior Adults will be  

gathering on Friday, March 18, at 

6:30 PM for a time of food and 

 fellowship. If you have any  

questions contact Cindy Willeford. 

TEXAS WOMEN’S CONFERENCE 

There are registration forms on the table in the 
foyer if you are interested in attending the 

Texas Women’s Conference on April 22 & 23. 
There is also a sign up sheet on the table so we 

can know who all in going. The conference 
will be held at the campgrounds in 

Weatherford. The cost is $40 per person which 
is due by April 6. Get you registration forms in early. See Tandy Thacker or Joyce 

Smith for more information. 

SPECIAL SINGERS 

Next Sunday, March 20, during the morning ser-

vice, we will have a special singing group here to 

minister. They are the Back Home singers. Their 

gift of songwriting combined with their anointed 

singing ability provides for a wonderful experience 

in the presence of the Lord. Their music appeals to 

young and old alike. We encourage you all to 

come and invite someone to come receive a blessing. 


